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13/03/2020  09:03:362020/0751/P COMNOT Bernard Hunter I want to object to this application as it will severely impact light levels in my flat and reduce my quality of life at 

home. Two windows of my flat are within two metres of the building in question and the extra two levels will 

dramatically change the outlook from my flat. There is also the prospect of noise late into the evening from 

office staff on the proposed terrace - which is 2 metres from my bedroom. The outlook under these proposals 

would be a solid wall in very close proximity to my windows and would substantially reduce my sense of 

privacy in my own flat. This development would have an oppressive and overbearing sense of enclosure and 

would mean that my rooms would feel entombed by such a large building so close.

My bedroom windows are south facing and this development would have a significant negative impact on 

daylight, sunlight and outlook. It is not just the impact of being overlooked that concerns me but also the loss 

of privacy as office staff in the new building will look straight into my bedroom. It will be difficult to open the 

windows or even the curtains and therefore two of my rooms will feel effectively windows and almost like a 

prison. A room without daylight would have a negative impact on my mood and quality of life. 

The proposed development is contrary to the provisions of the local Development Plan and will have a huge 

negative impact on residents in the 20 flats in the Summers Street building and should be refused.
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